
Patrick D. Moren 
Attorney at Law 
309 Third Street, N.W. 
P. 0. Box 350 
Roseau, Minnesota 56751 

May 5, 1994 

Re: A-5294 Roseau (Jain & First Baptist Church Petition) 

Dear Mr. Moren: 

Please be advised that the petitioners' request to withdraw the 
petition in the above-referenced matter is granted, and the above­
referenced file is hereby closed. 

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please feel free 
to contact this office. 

PDL:sjh 

Sincerely, 

MUNICIPAL BOARD 

Patricia D. Lundy 
Assistant Director 

cc: leland Lunos, Roseau City Clerk 
Dennis Smedsmo, Spruce Township Clerk 




